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EPA

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability
Johnstown Castle Estate

Wexford

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME — CLARIFICATION REQUEST IN RESPECT OF W0298-01

Dear Sir/Madam

A clarification request was issued by the EPA in respect of W0298-0;\\§‘i 23 January 2020. The deadline for

the clarification response is 19 February 2020. AQ"@
NS

GCHL have been engaging the planning authority with re é\qﬁto the clarification request sought by the EPA
and please be advised that GCHL are awaiting a reply\;@@\ ildare County Council regarding the Restoration

Plan that is currently being assessed by the plannin%q%‘ cement team.
QRS

GCHL request an extension of time (14 days) tg@{bﬁ?it the clarification response in order to allow the planning
authority to provide a letter confirming the prqﬁ\%gféod activity is approved in accordance with Condition 12 of the
o S
permission PL09.205039. «©
&
OQ
Golder Associates Ireland Limited

Ruth Treacy
Environmental Consultant

CC: GCHL
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